
 

 
 

Our Ref: DL/Exams 
 
Date: 14th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Subject: GCSE exam results day 
 
Now that your child has completed all of their GCSE and vocational examinations, we turn our attention to 
the GCSE results day. Students will be able to collect their results from school on Thursday the 24th of 
August from 9am – 12pm. 
 
Students will be able to collect their exam results from the sports hall during the allotted time stated. If 
students are unable to collect their results during the specified times, they will be available to download 
from the Edulink app from 12pm onwards. Please note that for Data Protection reasons we will not be 
emailing results to students. If students wish for their results to be collect by a family member, they must 
bring a form of photo identification and something signed by the student giving permission for collection of 
their results. 
 
There will be careers advice and college support for students during the results day if any student require 
assistance and there will be lots of staff available to assist students and parents if needed. We wish all of 
our year 11 students the very best for GCSE results day and in the next steps of their journey. 
  
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr D Long 
Data & ICT Development Manager 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


